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CEQO’s message

Happy New Year 2025!
We wish everyone a Happy 2025 on behalf of the Wadia Journal of Women and Child Health (WJWCH).

The field of women and child health is ever expanding its horizons, and we are glad that the articles written in WJWCH are a
testament to the same. I am happy to share that the journal is growing and expanding with each issue.

We are also fortunate to hold the First National level conference on Rare Diseases Children in Mumbai on 1* and 2°¢ March

2025. I invite you all to come forward and participate in the academic feast which is relevant in the context of women and child
health.

I want to thank and congratulate our authors, editorial team members, and the publisher.

We take this opportunity to thank all the stakeholders of Wadia Hospitals and, importantly, our patients for whom this is not
just a hospital, but a feeling of being taken care of at home and wish everyone a grand success.

Dr. Minnie Bodhanwala,

Chief Executive Officer,

Bai Jerbai Wadia Hospital for Children and
Nowrosjee Wadia Maternity Hospital, Mumbai,
Maharashtra, India.
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